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    A message from Mrs Swan in Reception 

 

Reception had a great time dressing up in brightly  

coloured clothes for Elmer Day. We celebrated our  

differences  by having an Elmer Day parade with 

ribbon streamers and musical instruments. Elmer  

even brought us a tasty treat for snack time. It 

was delicious!  

A big thank you to all reception parents who attended  

the Phonics and Reading Inspire on Wednesday  

night. It was great to meet you all and I hope you  

found it really useful. It was great to see all the  

parents and children having a go at the phonics 

activities. 

A message from the Head of School… 

  This week the children have been learning about ’World  

Space Week’. This is an international celebration of science 

and technology. If you type World Space Week into google 

there are lots of exciting videos and activities you can play 

with your children. 

We would just like to apologise about the wrong date on the 

newsletter last week for our Film Night. The date is the 

23.10.17 and there is a letter attached providing you with 

more information about this exciting event. We are also  

holding an SEND coffee morning on the 17th October at 10am 

with Mrs Tasker. Everyone is welcome to attend.  

Miss Woodward 

Attendance 

Update 

 

Our Whole School target is 97% 

First Place:  Class1,2 Nessgate 

with 99.59% 

 

Second Place:  Reception, 

Ousegate with  98.65% 

 

Third Place:  Class 3NW, Gillygate 

with 98.61% 

 

A message from Mrs McQuade 

Micklegate class had a lovely sunny 

 morning on Thursday to visit their street.  

We did an ‘Art in the Window’ trail and  

Visited the Blossom Street Gallery. It  

was lovely seeing the signs of Autumn 

as we walked through the Museum  

gardens. 

 


